
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Blevins, Bradley"
Subject: RE: PLU 89 Release
Date: Thursday, August 21, 2014 11:17:00 AM

RE: BOPCO, L.P. * Poker Lake Ut. 089 * 30-015-27787 * G-25-24s-30e * Eddy County, NM
      NMOCD Tracking Number: 2RP-2369 * Date of release: 7/3/14
 
Brad,
 
Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. Federal sites will require
 BLM approval also.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws  and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 
 

From: Blevins, Bradley [mailto:BBlevins@BassPet.Com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2014 2:07 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Blevins, Bradley
Subject: PLU 89 Release
 
Mike,
 
Please find the attached Initial C-141, Areal Map with sample point locations, soil chemistry table
 and also the lab data.  We would like to remove the elevated surface material to a depth no greater
 than one foot throughout the release area. The soil will be hauled to lea Land for disposal.  BOPCO
 would like your approval to move forward with this approach, if approved the site will be backfilled
 with clean material from an offsite source and final closure report will be generated.  If you have
 any questions or concerns please let me know.
 
Thanks,
 
Brad Blevins

mailto:BBlevins@BassPet.Com


Assistant Remediation Foreman
BOPCO, LP
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office-575-887-7329
Cell-1-432-214-3704
bblevins@basspet.com
 

mailto:bblevins@basspet.com

